
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

2 December 2020 

 

 

Mr Jason Lange 

Executive Director 

Office of Best Practice Regulation 

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet  

1 National Circuit 

BARTON ACT 2600 

 

Dear Mr Lange  

 

Regulation Impact Statement – Greenfields Agreements – Second Pass Final 

Assessment 

Thank you for your letter of 27 November 2020 regarding the Regulation Impact Statement 

(RIS) prepared for the Fair Work Amendment (Supporting Australia’s Economic Recovery) 

Bill 2020 – Greenfields Amendments.  

I am satisfied the RIS addresses the matters raised in your letter. I consider the RIS meets the 

requirements set out in the Australian Government Guide to Regulatory Impact Analysis and 

is consistent with the six principles for Australian Government policy makers. 

I submit the RIS to the Office of Best Practice Regulation for formal final assessment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Martin Hehir 

Deputy Secretary 

Industrial Relations Group 

Attorney-General’s Department 


